
August 29, 2023 

 

The Board of Supervisors met at 9:00 o’clock A.M. with Ty Rosburg, chairman presiding.  Members present were Dozark, Rosburg, 

Muhlbauer, and Heiden. Member absent was Schultz. 

Minutes of the previous meeting were read and approved. 

The Board approve the resignation of Jocelyn Ramos, Naturalist Intern, Conservation Department. 

The Board approve the hiring of Sarah Schmidt, PRN Dental Hygienist, Public Health. 

Brittney Ruba, FEH Design, spoke (via Zoom) to the Board about the needed adjustments to continue with the demo and completion of the 

restroom remodel.  A motion was made by Muhlbauer, seconded by Heiden to approve the proposal request 2, change order to the 1st floor 

restroom remodel in the amount of $5,008.00. 

 Motion passed unanimously. 

On motion duly seconded the Board adjourned at 10:44 o’clock A.M. 

Agendas for the next meeting are posted and available at the Courthouse on Friday at 4:30 o’clock P.M. preceding the next meeting. 

 

 

_____________________________________________                        ___________________________________________ 

                                       County Auditor         Chairperson 

 

 

August 29, 2023 

The Board of Supervisors met at Manilla Shop with County Engineer, Paul Assman, County Auditor, Terri Martens, and Members of 

Manilla’s Public Works. Members present were Heiden, Rosburg, and Muhlbauer. 

 

_____________________________________________                        ___________________________________________ 

                                       County Auditor         Chairperson 

 

 

 


